
January 10, 1966 

Mr. Joe H . Gers on 
7 39 W. Pea~ht:ree Street, N . E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

Dear Joe: 

1 should be delighted to accept the po ition of 
an Honorary Director of the Braves "40011 

Club. 

I think you are doing a splendid job and I look 
forwa.rd to our continued close relationship. 

lAJr/b r 

Sincerely, 

Iv n Allen. Jr. 
Mayor 




